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SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, BC  CANADA  V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE:  (604)  660-4700 

BC TOLL FREE:  1-800-663-1385 
FACSIMILE:  (604)  660-1102 

Log No. 34318, 40723 
 

Orders /L-43-12_BCH Extension Filing Date Financial AnnRpt L-36-94 

VIA E-MAIL  July 20, 2012 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com 
 
 
 
Ms. Janet Fraser 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, BC   V6B 5R3 
 
Dear Ms. Fraser: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
Request for an Extension to the Filing Date for the 

F2012 Annual Financial Report to the British Columbia Utilities Commission 
 
This will acknowledge receipt of British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority’s (BC Hydro) July 17, 2012 letter 
requesting an extension to the filing date of BC Hydro’s F2012 Annual Financial Report from July 31, 2012, as 
ordered by Letter L-36-94, to no later than October 31, 2012. 
 
The British Columbia Utilities Commission has reviewed BC Hydro’s letter and has determined that it is 
reasonable to extend the filing date from July 31, 2012 to no later than October 31, 2012. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
 
 Erica Hamilton 
SW/cms 
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